





September 25, 2024


Attention: Jared Edgerton

Said violation occurred February 29, 2024. It was indicated that multiple coating lines were being used without filter material and that the spray booth filters were installed improperly with gaps. We would question some of the facts in this case, The date of correction was immediate.
Please see attached pictures indicating that there are filters being used in the proper fashion. The actions to clean these areas up was taken immediately.  Harvest Oak has spoken to the personnel about the importance of filtration and that they mut be used and installed properly.
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